7th Grade Newsletter
for the week of
September 26th, 2022



 
	Math
Mr. Crozier
jcrozier@rappahannockschools.us

This week we will be learning about replacing variable values of algebraic expression and evaluating them. Test on Friday 9/30.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at my email. Thank you!
	Life Science
Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

Students have a cell model project due September 27th,.  I sent home information last week with the requirements.  Students will have an assessment this week on cells.
Please email me with any questions or concerns.

	Language Arts
Mr. Suchernick
msuchernick@rappahannockschools.us

In this week’s episode of 7th Grade Language Arts our hard working students will be elevating their critical reading abilities to include accurate note taking as we dive deeper still into Treasure Island. 
We will also begin to put character development under a microscope and examine the complexities of Robert Louis Stevenson’s creations and what he might have modeled his characters off of in the real world!
Stay tuned for more as the adventure continues!
	Reminders:

Wednesday, September 28th is a 12:00 Release day for students.
NO school Thursday, September 29th for Parent Teacher Conferences.
Friday, September 30th is a regular school day.
Conference information will be sent home soon.










